
  

Hello!   

 

My name is Marci McGill.  I am honored and thankful to now be a part of the Freeman team as the new 

Nutrition Services Director!  I am excited to inherit a wonderfully established and well run child 

nutrition program and look forward to growing and enhancing the program for many years to come. 

 

My husband, Troy, is Active duty Air Force and has been serving for 17 years now. This experience has 

allowed us to live in wonderful places and get to know and develop close relationships with people that 

we would not have otherwise.  In addition to this, moving has allowed me to develop and strengthen 

my skills as a registered dietitian with a wide variety and exposure to many areas of nutrition to include: 

school food service, community, clinical, and performance nutrition; all of which complement and 

heighten what I will bring to this position. 

 

Troy and I have three boys:  Harrison (17), Andrew (15) and Ethan (13) who all attend Freeman School 

District. We also have two yellow Labrador Retrievers (Kai and Trigger) that we adore.   

 

As a family, we are really looking forward to jumping in and connecting; developing a sense of 

community at Church, work and community. We love outdoor adventures!  Hiking, fishing, camping, 

boating and skiing. Troy and I are runners and between the two of us have completed many half-

marathons, triathlons, 5k, 10k, etc. 

 

Thank you for this opportunity to work and serve with you. Please stop by or call anytime with any 

questions, concerns or praises!  I love to have feedback from parents and community on how and what 

we can do better to make the nutrition program excel!     Marci 

 

 

 

 

 


